KENN W.I.
Felicity James, who was to have given us a talk on her visit to farms in India had been unwell so was unable to prepare for the meeting.  Happily she was able to join us for the picture quiz that we had instead.
Nominations were taken for the new Committee which will be elected at the November meeting, which will also be the Annual Meeting.  It was emphasised that candidates should be asked and give their consent before they are nominated.  The current President, Secretary and Treasurer wish to stand down but are willing to give every help possible to the new incumbents.  After this meeting there will be a Birthday Lunch which will be catered for us.  Husbands and partners are invited and will have coffee and a chat in the Parish Room until they are able to join us.  The meeting will begin at 10.30 a.m.
At the December meeting which will also be a morning meeting beginning at 10.30 a.m. there will be an exchange of Christmas Cards (or a donation to a Charity in lieu) and a present from Santa’s Sack.  There will be a light lunch in the Village Hall, provided by the Committee, and then those who wish will attend the AFWI Carol Service at St. John’s Church in Clevedon.
The W.I. will be responsible for the refreshments at the Village Market on November 9th.  Members were asked to make tray bakes or cakes for this event.
The Annual Flower Demonstration will be held in the Village Hall on Wednesday 20th November at 7.30 p.m.  All are very welcome to this event.
The demonstrator will be Sarah Lewis.  Invitations have been issued to other Institutes in the Group.
Those members who went on the Group Outing to Berkeley on October 2nd had a splendid day.  The gardens were beautiful as always and there was a most interesting guided tour of the Castle.
Members were asked to remember that the meetings in January and February will begin at 2 p.m. so that they are well on their way home before it is too dark.
A walk along the Seafront had been arranged but (surprise, surprise) it rained so it will be rearranged.
Mary Bessant and Diane Woolf were congratulated on their Diamond Weddings.  
    


